
 

 
 
 
 

 Monday 1st October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting focusing on phonics and early reading development. 

During the meeting we will share some of the teaching methods that we use along with an 

explanation of the key points and terminology that will enable you to have a clear insight into 

how your child is learning and how you can support your child at home.  

 

The meeting will be on Wednesday 10th October at 5pm in Willow classroom. The meeting 

will be for parents / carers only. However, we will be able to provide childcare for your school-

aged children whilst the meeting is taking place. The main part of the meeting should be no 

longer than 30 minutes. Teachers will then be available to answer any questions you may 

have. 

 

Please return the reply slip to school by Monday 8th October if you are able to attend, 

indicating how many people will be coming.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

The Foundation Stage Team 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s Name:  __________________________________ Class: __________________ 

 

I/We will be attending the meeting on Wednesday 10th October at 5pm. 

 

         people will be attending.   

 
 

 

 


